

### **BREAKFAST — SUNDAY!**

KoC's will be preparing Texas French Toast, Link Sausages, Fruit and Beverages this Sunday, February 12th. All proceeds go to continuing funding and improvements for the Rachel Center. Please join us for a delicious breakfast and support this good cause

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

Next Meeting, Thursday, February 16, 2017

Thank you Knights for all the help you are giving us with shoveling the snow. You are APPRECIATED!



Every Sunday
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays
from 2-4 PM
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.

# Altar Society News

### **February Duties**

Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7: Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10

#### THANK YOU!

Thank you Mark A, Greg W and Jeff C for your help in preparing breakfast last Sunday. A HUGE thank you also to Bekki, Jon & Meagan Hurley and Sue Hutton for helping with serving!

Thank you to all who supported the breakfast fund raiser for the dishwasher. We cleared \$370.00 so now have a total of \$6861. We are getting close to being halfway there. Just another \$1639 will put us at the halfway point.

Remember Altar Society is selling items for the dishwasher fund. We have Confirmation, First Communion, and Easter coming up. Please check us out before you buy elsewhere. We can do special orders as well!

## Religious Education



The study group "The Wild Goose" started on the 1<sup>st</sup> of February. The second lesson was **The Breath of God.**The next meeting will be on February 15th at 1:30PM in the rectory. The topic for that session will be **Baptism In The Spirit & Fire. Please come and join in all are welcome.** If you would

like to participate but cannot come at that time you can follow along by using Formed.org. You can log in by using the parish code 8AAWEG. If you have any questions, please contact the parish office at 541-523-4521.

The 2<sup>nd</sup> grade RE class will be receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation on February 22<sup>nd</sup> at the normal time for RE. Please keep these children in your prayers as they prepare to receive the Sacrament. If your child is preparing to receive this Sacrament please remember to bring their Baptismal Certificate to the Office.



## From Dawn's Desk

Father Greiner will be starting **home visits** on the First Friday's of the month. If you are interested in receiving communion, please contact me at (541) 523-4521 to be put on the list.

I'm still working on the **directory**. If you have a selfie that would work, please forward it to me at office@sfdsc.org and I will get it in the directory.

**Collection envelopes.** In the back on the table are the remaining envelopes. Please look and see if yours is there. It is really **helpful** to us for you to use them.

This winter has been very difficult for the homeless and needy in our community. The church has given out over \$4,000 in aid since the 1st of the year. Please look inside your heart and if you can, make a donation to the poor and needy fund. Any amount is greatly appreciated.

...whoever is kind to the needy honors God.

